
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
June 30, 2008 

 

 
 

To the Honorable, The Common Council  
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, Room 205 

 
Re: Recommendation to grant the request by Mercy Housing Lakefront to extend it housing trust 

fund award. 
 
Dear Common Council Members: 

 
 On June 12, 2008, the Housing Trust Fund Advisory Board, met to discuss a request by 

Mercy Housing Lakefront to grant an extension of its housing trust fund award.  
 
 Based on the information provided, the Housing Trust Fund Advisory Board recommended 

approval of Mercy Housing Lakefront’s request for an extension and moved that it be forwarded to 
the appropriate committee for its consideration.  

  
I request that a “Title Only” Common Council Resolution be introduced at the July 1, 

2008 Common Council meeting. 

 
 I thank you for your assistant in this matter.  

 
      Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
      Michael Murphy, Chair 
      Housing Trust Fund Advisory Board 

 
 

 
         


